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December 29, 2014

Dear Sheriff Fitzgerald and Officer Lynch,

Please consider this letter as notification that law enforcement
personnel of the Barron County Sheriff ‘s Department and the
Cameron Police Department may carry a firearm on the school
campus, and within facilities, when off-duty. With the new
school resource officer program and the strong school safety
partnership between the Cameron School District, the Barron
County Sheriff’'s Department and Cameron Police Department,
the ability for your deputies to carry a firearm is permissible
and potentially helpful.

Please note that this letter does not authorize any other
municipal law enforcement agency to carry a firearm on the
Cameron School District Campus when not on duty.
Additionally, this relationship shall be for a period of one year
and may be renewed annually with a new letter, barring any
change to state statute.

Thank you for your ongoing support and continued
commitment to safety in education. Please contact me with

any questions or concerns at (715) 458-5600.

Sincerely,

n

: District Administrator



